SYSTEM ENERGY
RESOURCES, INC.

g by Y July 8, 1988

U, S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Station P1-137
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Grand Gulf Nucle ~ Station
Unit 1
Nocket No. 50-416
License No. NPF-29
NRC Bulletin No. 88-04;
Potential Safety-Related Pump
Loss
AECM-88/0136

On June 24, 1988 System Energy Resources, Inc. (SERI) discussed a 30 day
extension to respond to NRC Bulletin No. 88-04: "Potential Safety-Related
Pump Loss" with the GGNS NRC Project Manager, Mr. L, L, Kintrer. The
extension was requested due to delays in receiving vendor information to
complete the evaluation of NRC Bulletin No. 88-04,

Mr. Kintner agreed that the 30 day extension would be appropriate. This
in ter confirms the June 24 discussion with Mr. Kintner. SERI i{s expecting to
submit its response to NRC Bulletin No. 88-04 by August 9, 1988,

If you have questions regarding this request, please advise.

Yours truly,

ODK:ejm

cc: (See Next Page)
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cc: Mr. T. H. Cloninger
Mr. R. B. McGehee
Mr. N. S. Reynolds
Mr. H. L. Thomas
Mr, R. C, Butcher

Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Aaministrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

10} Mariecta St., N. W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

dr. L. L. Kiatner, Project Manager
Cfrice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Pegulatory Commission
Mail Stop 14B20

Washington, D.C. 20555
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